
High  Representative  welcomes  election  of  delegates  to  FBiH
House of  Peoples

High Representative, Valentin Inzko, commends delegates of Central Bosnia and Posavina cantonal assemblies for
their commitment to elect delegates to the FBiH House of Peoples in timely manner and in accordance with their
constitutional and legal obligations.

“I encourage elected officials in other eight cantonal assemblies to follow the positive example of their colleagues
from Central  Bosnia and Posavina cantonal  assemblies who met the deadlines for  convening the legislative
authorities and for electing delegates to the legislatures. The sooner the authorities at all levels are in place the
real concern of citizens – job creation, economy and the Euro-Atlantic agenda – can be addressed. This is what was
promised to the voters and this is what voters expect from elected officials,” High Representative said.
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